
 

 

 

 

 

For more information, contact: Scott Ainsworth (scott@smdurham.com), ServiceMaster Clean of Scarborough 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

ServiceMaster Clean of Scarborough 
recognizes the contributions of 

KARLA RIVERA 

September 29, 2023 – As a long-standing member of the 

ServiceMaster Clean of Scarborough family, Karla Rivera’s 

recognition as an essential employee is long overdue!  Having 

joined us over 17 years ago, Karla has become an integral 

member of our operations.  Karla is not just an essential 

employee for us, she is an EVERYDAY HERO in our 

business for simply being who she is! 

 

While Karla’s experience is indisputable, it is her natural 

charm that makes her indispensable for both us and our 

valued customers.  Karla has consistently shown her strong 

work ethic with enthusiasm and energy over the years!  Her 

dedication to our customers not only helps to make their 

facility shine but also makes us shine!   

 

We are certain that we would not be as successful in what we 

do without Karla!  This is why Karla is our EVERYDAY HERO! 
 

“Thank you, Karla, for everything you do and quite simply just being you!   
You are most certainly our EVERYDAY HERO!” 

 

Richard Ainsworth 
President 

ServiceMaster Clean of Scarborough 
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